

HOLLY'S HEARTLINE

EDITION #1 JULY 2022

JULY 2022 | @HOLLYSHEARTORG | TAX ID 87-1045160



It's Time to Celebrate...

Holly's Heart is proud to announce that the IRS has granted Holly's Heart tax exempt status under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code which means we are an official nonprofit organization under Tax ID 87-1045160!

The support of generous donors such as yourself helped Holly's Heart get our feet off the ground and clothe over 250 patients with love. We accomplished all of this in less than a year! We started off 2022 by visiting Dell Children's Hospital in Austin, TX. We delivered 48 garments that will be given to patients in their Pediatric Cardiac Care unit. In March we traveled to Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children's Hospital of Chicago in Chicago, IL. Fifty garments were shared with their Child Life department to be distributed across all departments such as Pediatric Critical Care, Pediatric Oncology and Pediatric Cardiac Intensive Care. Although COVID protocols restricted our interaction with patients and families, we were all smiles knowing that our mission was in the midst of becoming a reality! In June, founder Holly Hancock, presented her story and the mission of Holly's Heart at a company sales kickoff meeting. Forty-eight garments were placed in care packages by 2nd Watch employees that were later distributed to children at Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children's Hospital of Chicago.



As the year continues, we are focused on building relationships with current and new hospitals and organizations that share the vision of Holly's Heart. Texas Children's Hospital, Dell Children's and Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children's Hospital of Chicago are scheduled to receive additional donations throughout the last half of this year. We are also honored that a donor has chosen to celebrate her 40th Anniversary of being in remission by clothing oncology patients with love at Children's Health in Dallas. The ultimate goal for this year is to clothe 500 patients with love. We hope that through our current connections, future networking and social media, Holly's Heart will be a staple in the lives of those experiencing a medical crisis.

Thank you for all the support you have shown Holly's Heart. Your generosity has allowed us to take ideas and put them into action with the mission of spreading joy and brightening the days of courageous patients by providing functional apparel that is a comfortable alternative to the hospital gown.

With Gratitude,

Holly, Jill, Anne, Andrea, Melanie, Kate, John, Sarah K, Sarah M, and Laura



Delivery to Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children's Hospital of Chicago



2nd Watch Team Building Event



Celebrating 40 years of being in remission at Children's Health Cancer and Blood Disorders, Dallas





THANK YOU FOR BEING A HERO!